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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

 
Concord Naval Weapons Station ReUse Opportunities 
Ray led a Cabinet discussion on initial plans to include a higher education campus at the 
Concord Naval Weapons Station site. 

 
Adult Education Block Grant 
Mojdeh provided an update to Cabinet on the county partnership efforts to evaluate ideas to 
streamline and improve adult education offerings.  
 
Internal Audit 
Vito updated Cabinet on the presentation he will make at the next Governing Board meeting 
on Internal Audit accomplishments and plans for the future. 
 
New Hires 
Greg announced the selection of two new District hires; Andrew Douglas as senior dean 
career education, and Bob Pacheco, interim senior dean of planning and research. 
 
Cabinet Retreat 
Cabinet held a retreat at the Contra Costa Country Club in Pleasant Hill to discuss strategic 
goals and objectives. 
 
Policies and Procedures Approved 
Bus. 2.02 Instructional Services Agreement 
Bus. 11.01 Bids and Contracts 

 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five- 
member Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California. The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 
and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 

Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet: Cindy Goga, Executive Foundation Director; Eugene Huff, 
Executive Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services; Robert Kratochvil, President, LMC; Tim Leong, 
Director, Communications and Community Relations; Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, President, Contra Costa 
College; Jonah Nicholas, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Financial Officer; Ray Pyle, Chief Facilities 
Planner Dio Shipp, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Human Resources Officer; Greg Stoup, Interim 
Associate Vice Chancellor, Educational Services, Ted Wieden, Interim President, DVC, Fred E. 
Wood, Chancellor 


